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2020 CLUB OFFICERS 

The RAMS Horn 
Monthly Recap 

November in Review 
Correction from last Month 

In the October newsletter, I made an error stating when the AMA 

membership ends. Here is the correction and how AMA differs from our 

club field licenses: 

RAMS Club field licenses always expire on Dec 31st of each year. 

AMA memberships are good for a full year from the date of purchase. 

For example a membership purchased in March 2020 will expire in March 

2021. 

In order to be a RAMS member, your AMA coverage must span the whole 

calendar year. So the person in the example above would have to renew 

their AMA membership to March 2022 to provide full coverage to get a 

RAMS field license in 2021. 

 

Swap Season 

I have been checking the AMA events site as well as some of the club sites 

that are around us. Unfortunately, there does not seem to be a swap meet 

in site. I will bring back the local events list just as soon as there are some. 

In the meantime, you way want to consider checking out the classified ads 

on Craigslist, Facebook marketplace, or on RCGroups: 

https://www.rcgroups.com/classifieds-201/ 
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November in Review Continued... 
November was a cold and windy month. There was not many chances for good flying days. Lawn care is done 

for the year and the field is in good shape. Not in good shape are our canopies after a particular windy 

weekend. Bob Glowienka said it took 2 hours to clean up all the confetti. Thanks to Alan Borowski for this 

picture. 


